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TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN 
 
I am glad to write a reference letter to Mr. Pawan Kumar Maurya who is a Ph.D. Scholar in 
the Department of Biochemistry, University of Allahabad and pursuing research under my 
supervision. He has been working on “Alteration in erythrocyte during aging in humans” and 
produced significant data and he is in the process of communication.  I know him last five 
years. He has secured first position in M.Sc. and has also qualified Council of Scientific and 
Industrial Research (CSIR) - National Eligibility Test (NET) exam. During this period, he has 
learned several techniques involved in modern biochemistry. During his research he attended 
the conference of Association of Clinical Biochemist of India (ACBI). He has done M.Sc. 
project on “Isoenzymatic analysis of Lactate Dehydrogenase” in Industrial Toxicology 
Research Center (ITRC).  
Mr. Maurya is exceptionally devoted, hard working, intelligent student of this department. He 
is a gentle person and has good behavior to teachers and colleagues. I am sure that these 
qualities help him in any academic or research institute where he is offered to work. I strongly 
recommend his candidature for the applied post. 
 
I wish him success in life. 
 
 
 
(S.I. Rizvi) 

 
           
 
 
   


